OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 26 201t

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
I am returning Assembly Bill 2115 without my signature.

Existing law requires health plans and insurers to notify individuals who will no longer
be covered by that plan or insurer that they may be eligible for low or no-cost health
coverage through Covered California or Medi-Cal. This bill adds to the notice a statement
that information about low or no-cost health care and prescription medicines may be
found on a website that is to be determined.

I believe the current notification requirements are sufficient.

Sincerely,
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GOVERNOR EDMUND G. BROWN JR. « SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95814 « (916) 445-2841
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